
 REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST   

SALE OF OFFSHORE LIFTING CRANE OF ENI EAST AFRICA SpA  

 

Eni East Africa (EEA) S.p.A. invites interested companies to submit expressions of 

interest for purchasing of Offshore Lifting Crane owned by the company and currently 

stored in EEA yard in Pemba (Mozambique). 

The details regarding this equipment will be provided to entities who reply to this request 

for expression of interest. 

To be noted that entities interested in purchasing the equipment can reply to the following 

email address:eea.procurement@eni.com, providing the contact details of the person to 

be contacted. 

This enquiry does not represent or constitute any promise, obligation or commitment of 

any kind on the EEA, to enter into any agreement or arrangement with you or with any 

company participating in this pre-enquiry. 

All data and information provided pursuant to this enquiry will be treated as strictly 

confidential and will not disclose or communicate to non-authorized persons or companies 

except Eni and its affiliates. 

The deadline for submission of Expression of Interest through our website is set at 19th 

May of 2017. 

Any cost incurred by interested entities in preparing the Expression of Interest shall be 

fully born by companies who shall have no recourse to EEA in this respect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


